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“Promising every student a future!” 
 

Be here, On Time, All Day, Everyday! 

 

March 25, 2020 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

I hope you adjusting to the “new normal.”  On a consistent basis, I talk to the staff and they 

undoubtably want to be in school with the students! Unfortunately, we are still closed without 

a definitive end date.  As additional information become available, we will continue to share 

them through our school’s website, Facebook, automated messaging system, and the PTA. 

 

This past Monday, we introduced our Staff Read Aloud Stories with Mrs. Falletta.  These videos 

we be posted to my YouTube channel every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday around 12pm.  We 

encourage your child to watch them. 

 

Yesterday, Governor Phil Murphy today announced that the State of New Jersey is cancelling all 

statewide student assessments. This includes our springtime administration of the New Jersey 

Student Learning Assessments (NJSLA). 

 

More importantly, if you or you know of a family in need, please reach out to me as soon as 

possible. The only way we can help is if we know what is happening. All names will remain 

confidential!   

 

If you have specific questions and/or concerns, please contact me at 

CMeyrick@BeachHavenSchool.com.  

 

Please continue to be safe, 

Dr. Meyrick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Cmeyrick@beachhavenschool.com
https://www.youtube.com/feed/my_videos

